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DIOR AND SAFILO ANNOUNCE THE RENEWAL OF THEIR  
EYEWEAR LICENSE AGREEMENT UNTIL 2017  

 
 
Padua, September 28, 2010 –  Christian Dior Couture and Safilo Group announce the renewal of their 
eyewear license agreement for the design, production and worldwide distribution of Dior’s prescription 
frames and sunglass collections until December 31, 2017. 
This new period of collaboration between the two Companies will continue to convey the luxury 
positioning of Dior eyewear collections. 
The heritage of excellence and passion for creativity of the brand combined with shared attention to 
product quality and selective distribution will ensure the seamless execution of the two companies’ global 
strategy for Dior eyewear. 
 
 
This press release is also available on the website www.safilo.com. 
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